
Section 00 11 13- 1 
Lynch & Associates- Engineering Consultants, LLC 

Project # 21.1012.103 

 

ADVERTISEMENT FOR BIDS 

Sealed Bids for the 2022 N Creekside Ln Culvert Replacement project will be received by the Town of 
Linn, at the office of the Town Clerk Alyson Morris, Town Hall, W3728 Franklin Walsh Street, P.O. Box 
130 Zenda, WI 53195, until 1:30 p.m.  local time on June 20, 2022 at which time the Bids received will be 
publicly opened and read.   

The Project consists of the removal of an existing culvert adjacent to N Creekside Lane, installation of a 
new box culvert, and the associated asphalt paving, grading and restoration. 

Bids will be received for a single prime Contract.  Bids shall be on a lump sum and unit price basis. 

The Issuing Office for the Bidding Documents is: Lynch & Associates Engineering Consultants, 5482 South 
Westridge Drive, New Berlin, Wisconsin 53151 (262)402-5040.  Printed copies of the Bidding Documents 
may be obtained from the Issuing Office, during the hours indicated above, upon payment of $30 for each 
set.  The date that the Bidding Documents are transmitted by the Issuing Office will be considered the 
Bidder’s date of receipt of the Bidding Documents.  Partial sets of Bidding Documents will not be available 
from the Issuing Office.  Neither Owner nor Engineer will be responsible for full or partial sets of Bidding 
Documents, including Addenda if any, obtained from sources other than the Issuing Office.  Bidding 
Documents may be viewed and ordered online on QuestCDN for a fee of $30 (non-refundable) by entering 
project number 8222531.   

Bid specifications are available at the Town Hall and the Town website: www.townoflinn.com. 

The bidders attention is called to the fact that this project may be subject to a prevailing wage rate 
determination which has been issued by the State of Wisconsin and that the prevailing wage rates and 
hours of labor set forth in this determination shall be applicable to this project.  A performance Bond is 
required. 

For further information and project specifications contact Matt Wittum, Highway Superintendent, Town 
of Linn at (262) 275-6300 ex. 17 or linnhighway@townoflinn.com 

Bid security shall be furnished in accordance with the Instructions to Bidders. 

Bidders shall submit a Statement of Bidder’s Qualifications to the Owner with their bid. 

The Town Board has the right to accept or reject any and all bids and accept the bid most advantageous 
to the town. 
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